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Comments: To Bryan West, Project Manager, 

 

This public comment is in opposition of the proposed project, "Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985."

 

This project will be directly on ancestral tribal holy Land, and the impact on these lands outweighs any meager

profits that would be made from a roller coaster.

 

This land is sacred to indigenous people and therefore should not be used for entertainment or profits if not led

by the indigenous people who live there. 


